
Alissa Cooper 
Chair 
IANA Stewardship Transition Coordination Group 
icg-proposals@icann.org 

 

Thursday, January 15, 2015 

 

Re: IANA Stewardship Transition Coordination Group Request for Proposals  

 

Dear IANA Stewardship Transition Coordination Group (ICG): 

Thank you for giving the Internet Number Community, as one of the communities that 
interoperates with the IANA function, an opportunity to develop the attached proposal for the 
transition of stewardship over the number resource component of the IANA function. This 
proposal reflects the consensus of the Internet Number Community. 

Based upon consensus developed within the Internet Number Community and facilitated by the 
five Regional Internet Registries, the proposal was drafted by the Consolidated RIR IANA 
Stewardship Proposal Team (CRISP Team). The CRISP Team is a working group composed of 
three representatives drawn from each of the five regions convened specifically for this purpose, 
committed in their work to the principles of multistakeholderism, transparency, and consensus. 

We herewith convey the product of our labor to you, with our thanks and best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Izumi Okutani 
Chair 
CRISP Team 
crisp@nro.net 
 
 

 
Attached: ICG RFP Number Resource Proposal.pdf 
 

	
  


